
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                            
 

  
   

 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

No.ML-1-2/10-MS-23                                                                                         Date: 16-10-2023 

 

  

 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Mr. Sikandar Rahman (Bearing 

Registration No. ML.ISB-SP16/MBA/5657). Who has been our student in the Master of Business 

Administration MBA Program in Feb 2016 – 2017 Session. He is outstanding student in all 

respects. He has proven through hard work, and team work, he can accomplish tasks in a 

courteous and timely manner. He possess good analytical skills and shown great interest in 

research work. I have found him hardworking, omitted and dedicated individual who has 

always shown keen interest in his studies. His communication skills are also appreciable as he 

used to take an active part in class discussion. 

I strongly recommend Mr. Sikandar Rahman for the desired program at your 

prestigious institution. And wish him good luck for his future pursuit. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hassan Raza 

Assistant Professor 

Department of Management Sciences 

Email: hraza@numl.edu.pk 

+92-051-9265100, Ext No 2074 
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